Frank Vera III

Phone: 209-782-4541

www.GeorgeAFB.Info

August 13, 2014
BY EFAX TO: 571-256-3110@fax.hqda.pentagon.mil

SAF/AAII
1000 Air Force Pentagon
Washington, DC 20330-1000

FOIA Request

Dear FOIA Officer:

Please process this request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552.

I request a complete and unredacted copy, printout, or export of:

1.

The epidemiological survey(s) for the former George Air Force Base, CA, “EPA Superfund ID:
CA2570024453”

The environmental survey(s) for the former George Air Force Base, CA, “EPA Superfund ID:
CA2570024453”

The health survey(s) for the former George Air Force Base, CA, “EPA Superfund ID:
CA2570024453”

Please forward this FOIA request to all MAJCOMs

e The George AFB / NARA SF115 request states that copies were retained at the Major
Commands (MAJCOMs). See page: 6

. An index of records responsive to this request that were RETIRED

An index of records responsive to this request that were DESTROYED
An index of records responsive to this request that were WITHHELD

This request is not meant to be exclusive of any other records that, although not specifically
requested, have a reasonable relationship to the subject matter of this request.

In order to help you locate the request records I am including a copy of the George AFB / National
Archives and Records Administration (NARA) Standard Form (SF) 115 Disposition Of Federal Records
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about miscarriages, stillbirths, birth defects, and childhood cancers at George AFB demonstrate the
successful outreach of GeorgeAFB.Info.

In the event that fees cannot be waived, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges
in advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment
if available or CD-ROM if not. If I am denied a “Public Interest Fee Waiver,” I will pay "under
protest' and I expressly reserve my rights to appeal your decision.

In closing, I would like to remind you of President Obama’s “Presidential Memorandum For Heads of
Executive Departments and Agencies.”

“SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Act

The Government should not keep information confidential merely because public officials might be
embarrassed by disclosure, because errors and failures might be revealed, or because of speculative or
abstract fears. Nondisclosure should never be based on an effort to protect the personal interests of
Government officials at the expense of those they are supposed to serve.”

I look forward to receiving the complete and unredacted documents within twenty (20) business days. If
you wish to discuss this request, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Thank you for processing this FOIA request.

Frank Vera III Date
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